
March 16, 2020 

IMPORTANT COVID-19 UPDATE: 

Anyone who has been in Eagle, Summit, Pitkin, or Gunnison counties in the past week should 
minimize all contact with other people, whether or not they are experiencing symptoms. 

County public health and emergency management agencies will provide more detailed guidance 
for residents and visitors within their communities. The general guidance from CDPHE is as 
follows: 

• If you live in Colorado and are leaving one of these communities, you should minimize 
contact with other people for 14 days and watch for the development of symptoms like 
cough, fever, and shortness of breath. 

• If you are visiting Colorado from out of state and do not currently have symptoms 
(cough, fever, and shortness of breath), you can return home and practice social 
distancing there. 

• If you have symptoms, stay where you are, isolate yourself from others, and call a health 
care provider or nurse line before seeking care. Do not fly. Do not use public 
transportation or ride-shares. 

More recommendations here: 
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/news/cdphe-strongly-advises-all-v... (link is external) 
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/ (link is external)  

 

https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/news/cdphe-strongly-advises-all-visitors-and-residents-eagle-summit-pitkin-and-gunnison-counties?fbclid=IwAR3_s8pGseOEsdRZkQSO1jeNybOhniuVa7ufpKCnw_qjW49s6qe2z0Qk59Y
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/
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